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Dear Trade Partner, 

With Effect and reconfirmation of brand new instructions from September 1, 2020, Gulf Air 
will no longer allow Revalidation to any ticket for any scenario- voluntary or involuntary. 

For any change scenario, ticket re-issuance is mandatory irrespective of any Additional 
Collection or No Additional Collection. 

For group PNR’s tickets issued by travel agencies with passive segment using GDS other than 
Sabre; revalidation is permitted to associate a ticket number to group PNR.  This revalidation 
applies only to involuntary changes and must be performed through a GF office. For Any ADC 
collection and for all other cases, ticket has to be re-issued adhering to the group policy. 

This even implies for any planned schedule change or cancellation of a flight which occurs 
more than 24 hours prior to departure that require change at your end.  

Any ticket requiring to be reissued due to Schedule Change must be endorsed “INVOL DUE 
SKCHG” as per the instructions from Gulf Air and applicable tariff bulletin. 

For any further information, please contact nearest Gulf Air Office. 

 


